
 

 

WHEREAS, Westminster citizens have given the City very high service ratings in 
each of the past citizen surveys attesting to the high quality of services provided by 
Westminster employees; and 

 
WHEREAS, Westminster employees are in large part responsible for the City's 

national and regional reputation for quality, progressive municipal government; and 
 
WHEREAS, the full-time and part-time benefited employees along with the 

seasonal and non-benefited employees have contributed significantly to the quality of 
life of Westminster citizens; and 

 
WHEREAS, these employees who are employed in the City Attorney’s Office, City 

Manager’s Office, Community Development, Economic Development, Finance, Fire, 
Human Resources, Information Technology, Parks, Recreation, and Libraries, Police and 
Public Works and Utilities Departments, comprise a workforce that is unquestionably 
one of the City's most valuable resources; and 

 
WHEREAS, on September 7, 2023, the Employee barbeque lunch will be held at 

Westfield Village Park in an effort to recognize all City employees and to enjoy the 
company and friendship of co-workers; and 

 
WHEREAS, the week of September 4, 2023, will include several other activities 

designed to express appreciation to City Employees. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, I, Mayor Nancy McNally, of the City of Westminster, Colorado, 

on behalf of the entire City Council do hereby proclaim September 4 through 
September 8, 2023, as 

 
CITY OF WESTMINSTER 

EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION WEEK 
 

Signed this 14th day of August 2023. 
 
_____________________________ 
Nancy McNally, Mayor 
 




